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To whom it may concern,  

I am writing to you today to insist that you do not change the rules on the legacy permits. I 
am a single mom and I depend on this money more than ever during this pandemic. This 
money has been the difference between having food on our table to keeping the electricity 
going through all these trying months. I cannot fathom how you could even possibly try and 
amend our current rights. We are providing energy to keep our communities working and 
safe. With everything going on, you should not be wasting frivolous money on legal fees! 
You are not only jeopardizing the owner’s current rights, but what about the thousands of 
people who could lose their job if you proceed moving forward. You are hurting more people 
than you know. Don’t you think that this year has been hard enough?  

   

Thanks,  

 
Emily Vanden   

 


